
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

UNIFORM EXHIBIT NUMBERING SYSTEM

(Issued June 8, 1998)

Effective immediately, exhibits submitted in Federal Energy
Regulatory Commission hearings and conferences will have an
alpha-numeric designation indicating by no more than three (3)
letters the sponsor and the sequential number of that party's
exhibits.  All pre-filed exhibits will also conform to this
numbering method.  

Curtis L. Wagner, Jr.
Chief Administrative Law Judge


